
Notice of Transition to New Billing System 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Customer's Name], 

We are excited to announce that we will be transitioning to a new billing system effective [Insert 

Transition Date]. This new system will allow us to serve you better with enhanced features and 

improved efficiency. 

Key highlights of the new billing system include: 

• Improved user interface for easier navigation 

• Faster processing times for invoices and payments 

• More secure payment processing 

• Automated notifications for billing updates 

We understand that changes can be challenging, and our team is here to assist you through this 

transition. We will provide detailed instructions on setting up your new billing account and will 

be available for any questions you may have. 

Please feel free to contact our support team at [Insert Contact Information] if you have any 

concerns or need assistance during this change. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Company Name]  

[Company Contact Information] 


